
 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
March 5, 2010 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mobile Family  Housing 
P.O. Box 1345  
Mobile, AL  36633    
 
Re: Case #SUB2009-00025 (Subdivision) 

Renaissance-Mobile Family Housing Subdivision 
452 Beauregard Street 
(Area bounded by Beauregard Street, Lawrence Street, Bloodgood Street and 
Conception Street; East side of Lawrence Street extending from Bloodgood Street 
to Earle Street and the block bounded by Lawrence Street, Manassas Street, J 
Blair Street and Earle Street). 
6 Lot / 14.0± Acre 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on March 4, 2010, the Planning Commission considered a one-year 
extension of approval for the above referenced subdivision.   
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission approved the request for extension. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251-208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Marshall A. McLeod 
 
 
 
 



 
 

MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
March 5, 2010 

 
 
 
 
Mobile Housing Board 
P.O. Box 1345 
Mobile, AL  36633 
 
Re: Case #ZON2009-00562 (Planned Unit Development) 

Renaissance-Mobile Family Housing Subdivision 
452 Beauregard Street 
(Area bounded by Beauregard Street, Lawrence Street, Bloodgood Street and 
Conception Street; East side of Lawrence Street extending from Bloodgood Street 
to Earle Street and the block bounded by Lawrence Street, Manassas Street, J 
Blair Street and Earle Street). 
Planned Unit Development Approval to allow multiple buildings on a single 
building site. 

 
Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on March 4, 2010, the Planning Commission considered a one-year 
extension of approval for the above referenced planned unit development.   
 
After discussion, the Planning Commission approved the request for extension. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Marshall A. McLeod 
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